
are non-IEP students who will be between the ages of 3 and 4 years by
Sept. 1, 2023;
demonstrate age-appropriate language and social skills;
are Oak Park residents;
are not enrolled in a preschool program.

On Monday, April 10, District 97 will begin accepting applications for the early
childhood blended classrooms at Whittier Elementary School for the 2023-24
school year. We will have a limited number of spaces available. 

We are seeking students who:

The registration window will be open April 10, 2023, through May 19,
2023.

2023-24 D97 EARLY CHILDHOOD
BLENDED PROGRAM



For more information on the Early Childhood Blended Program or to apply,

please visit: https://www.op97.org/teach-learn/ecblended.

https://www.op97.org/teach-learn/ecblended

